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February 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 

We are very pleased to let you know that we will be running our ‘Easter School’ 
again this year to help prepare the children for their forthcoming assessments and 
transition to secondary school.  The ‘Easter School’ is a more casual form of extra 
schooling, run by senior leaders and teachers.  We feel it really benefits pupils to 
enable the children to meet their full potential. 
 

The Easter School will take place during the first week of the holiday for two days 
only (Tuesday 2 April and Wednesday 3 April) from 8.50 – 2.30 pm.  The 
children will enjoy small group teaching for SPaG (Spelling, Grammar and 
Punctuation), Reading and Maths.  For these sessions, they will be grouped with 
other children with similar needs.  The sessions will be partly driven by the children 
to address any misconceptions they may have and boost their confidence in areas in 
which they feel we can help.  
 

We will provide the children with refreshments when they have a break to relax with 
friends during the morning.  They will need to bring their own packed lunch.  
The children do not need to wear school uniform, they can dress as they please! 
 

We would really like to see as many children attend as possible and we know you 
will support us with this.  Children are welcome to attend both days, however if this 
is not possible, please indicate the day that your child is available to attend.  Please 
complete and return the slip attached to this letter either way by Thursday 
8 February.  This is so that we can finalise staffing and begin planning these days 
based on the needs of the children attending. 
 

We really hope that your child can attend Easter School as attendance has really 
benefitted pupils in previous years.  If your child is unwell and therefore unable to 
attend on one of the Easter School days, please contact the school office in the 
usual way to inform us of their absence.  If you have any questions at all, please do 
not hesitate to contact us. 
 

Kind regards, 
 
 
 
 
Peter Howard                                Holly Cleveley 
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EASTER SCHOOL 2024 
 

 

Please complete and return to Mrs Cleveley. 
 
 
My child: ___________________________________          in class: __________ 
 
Please tick where appropriate. 
 
     Is unable to attend Easter School.                
     
     Can attend Easter School on the following days:  
 

Tuesday 2 April Wednesday 3 April 

  

 
        I understand that I will need to provide my child with a packed lunch. 
 
        They can walk home alone.        
 
        They will be collected by:  _____________________________ 
 
 
Signed: ___________________________________          Date: __________ 
 


